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Base Cape Cod Environmental Health and Safety 

Feedback Form 

 
Environmental Health and Safety (EHS) values your feedback. It is our mission as the EHS 

Division to address any concerns that base staff bring forward. We have provided this feedback 

form to provide you an opportunity to submit any questions or concerns you may have. Please 

fill out the form below, save and email your copy to steven.m.simpson@uscg.mil. Thank You! 

 

1) Did you find the Environmental Health and Safety Public Website helpful? 

 

Yes   No 

 

2) Is there any other information or services you would like from your Environmental Health 

and Safety Division? 

 

 

 

 

 

3) Do you have any other comments and questions? 
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